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DATE: November 19, 2014
TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Michael T. Lawson, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel “
RE: Place in Docket File - Docket No. 110254-WS

Plaese place the attached letter to Mr. Smallridge in the docket file for Docket No. 110254-WS.

Thank You,
Mike Lawson
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OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL
S. CURTIS KISER

GENERAL COUNSEL
(850)413-6199

COMMISSIONERS:
ART GRAHAM, CHAIRMAN
LisA POLAK EDGAR
RONALD A. BRISE
EDUARDO E. BALBIS
JULIE 1. BROWN

August 6, 2014

Michael Smallridge

Four Points Utilities Corporation
1902 Barton Park Road

Suite 201

Auburndale, Florida 33823

Re: Status of proposed sale to FGUA.

Dear Mr. Smallridge.

As you are aware, the Public Service Commission has maintained an interest in the status
of the proposed sale of the Four Points Utility Corporation’s water and wastewater system to the
Florida Governmental Utility Authority, (FGUA). At this time we would appreciate an update
on the status of the proposed sale and an estimate of the time until the sale is consummated or
rejected.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact our office at any time.
In the mean time we appreciate your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/ ‘;..'

i 7
{ i _.' / r S
Michael Lawson
Senior Attorney,

Cc:  Steve Riley, Esq., Office of Public Counsel
Marjorie G. Craig, PE, Polk County Utilities
Charles Richards, CPA, Polk County Utilities
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